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December 9, 2024 
 
Attention: Stakeholders /Tenure Holders in the Transmission Line Area 
 
Re: Offsite Sampling - Transmission Line Monitoring 
 
We are writing to inform you that on Tuesday December 10, BW Gold will be performing stream monitoring at the 
locations depicted on the map below. Roads used for access will include the Holy Cross FSR, Kluskus 500 Road, 
Fraser Lake Airport Road, and the Kluskus.  
 
This activity will not involve any disturbance to the land or water and there will be no heavy equipment utilized, 
with the off-road work being completed by pickup trucks, on foot, or with the aid of UTVs/snowmobiles. 
 
Please contact our Community Office at 250-567-3276, or by email at office.blackwater@artemisgoldinc.com  with 
any questions you may have.  
 

 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Nick Plett 
Community Relations Manager 
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